
Email Response: Thu 2019-07-18 4:11 PM  
From: Mayor Tory <Mayor_Tory@toronto.ca> 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Mayor. 
  
Councillor Holyday's Office has informed us that they will ensure that the Section 37 and 42 money is 
spent is an appropriate manner. There is currently no timeline for the development related funds to 
be spent but the Councillor's Office will keep working with the appropriate City Staff to determine the 
best way to use the funds. 
  
We encourage you to attend all future community consultations on this topic to share your thoughts. 
  
Once again, thank you for reaching out to the Office of the Mayor. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Mayor's Administration 

 


